
Dear {FIRSTNAME}, 

For CARES Act Grant, please complete the brief survey linked to below and verify your 

preferred method of receipt to be direct deposit or check. Once logged in, please choose one 

of the following for your CARES Act Grant: 

• I have verified my banking information is correct in PC Self Service for my direct deposit 

• I want a paper check. I am providing my mailing address in the space below. 

The survey is titled: 

"{SURVEYNAME}" 

 

To participate, please click on the link below. 

Please note, to ensure that you receive the link to the survey, we are sending the invitation to 

both your Averett University account and, if we have one, your personal email account.  While 

we do not want to overdo the emails, we must be sure you have access to the funds we need to 

send to you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

{ADMINNAME} ({ADMINEMAIL}) 

 

---------------------------------------------- 

Click here to do the survey: 

{SURVEYURL} 

 


